
Mr. Dikran Oingili n 
142 East 32 Street 

ew Yor k, N.Y. 

Dear 1r. Oingilian: 

November 14, 1968' 

We deeply appreciate your generous gesture in 
donating to our Diocesan Headquarters the book display 
rack and bulletin board that have so beautified th~ en­
trance to our building. They are both decorative 1nd 
utilitarian. 

We were grateful for the art with whd" you d -
signed and built these, and now are doubly so for he 
gift you have made of them. They are surely worth a 
great deal more to us than the 300 or 400 they w uld 
normally cost. 

Best personal regards to you and to the members 
of the family. 

Prayerfully. 

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN 
Primate 


